
PFCU Announcement 03/13/2020 

 

At Peninsula Federal Credit Union, we hold the safety of our members, community and staff in the 

highest regard.  In light of growing concerns surrounding the COVID-19 and as suggested by the 

recommendations of the Michigan Department of Health and Services, we encourage our members to 

reduce in-branch transactions by using our many available electronic services.  To do our part, we are 

taking on additional safety measures according to the recommendations provided by the CDC. 

We are committed to supporting our members needs with minimal interruption of service. This includes 

having a robust online banking system paired with a mobile app that will allow members to conduct 

their routine transactions without entering the credit union. If you are not signed up for online banking, 

remote deposit capture, and our mobile app, we encourage you to do so. In addition, we encourage all 

members to make sure they have a debit card and know their PIN number to allow access to cash. 

Other service capabilities we provide are: 

Loan and Visa applications and secure signing via email.  
Bill Pay 
Phone Services 
Night Drop Box 
Texting directly to the Credit Union 
ATM 
Debit Cards 
Drive Thru 
Audio banking 
Text banking 
Direct Deposit 
 
Peninsula Federal Credit Union is committed to providing the best service possible, knowing we have a 
social responsibility to reduce the impact on members, community and staff.  If you have any questions 
or comments please contact us at 906-789-6400. 
  
 


